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Safety Resource Reference Links 
 
 
1. SchoolSafety.gov was created by the federal government to provide 
schools and districts with actionable recommendations to create a safe 
and supportivelearning environment where students can thrive and grow. 
https://www.schoolsafety.gov/ 
 
 
2. Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design (CPTED) is a 
multi-disciplinary approach of crime prevention that uses urban and 
architectural design and the management of built and natural 
environments. CPTED guidelines include many recommendations for 
enhancing site safety and security applicable for school facilities. 
https://www.cpted.net/ 
 
3. Partner Alliance for Safe Schools (PASS) offers the most 
comprehensive information available on best practices specifically for 
securing school facilities 
https://passk12.org/ 
 
4. CSIA School Security Guide 2022 outlines a systems-based approach 
to school physical security planning can help schools create safe and 
secure The New Jersey Society of Architects A Chapter of the American 
Institute of Architects learning environments. 
https://www.cisa.gov/sites/default/files/2022-11/k12-school-security-
guide-3rd-edition-022022-508.pdf 
 
 
5. AIA Committee on Architecture for Education (CAE) School K-12 
Educational Design for Safety and Security presentation.  
https://content.aia.org/sites/default/files/2016-04/CAE-designing-
schools-for-safety-and-security.pdf 
 
 
6. New Jersey School Zone Design Guide published by The New 
Jersey Department of Transportation in 2014 is a resource for school 
boards, school administration, police, parents and engineers to advance 
the goals of the NJ Safe Routes to School (SRTS) Program. 
https://www.state.nj.us/transportation/community/srts/pdf/schoolzon
edesignguide2014.pdf 
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